Mardon, Sarah (Licensinﬂ)

From:

Sent: 22 October 2014 13:22

To: Licensing

Cc: john.Davis@hungdonshire.gov.uk; Dickinson, Angie (ClIr);
Jjason.abelwhite@huntingdonshire.gov.uk; clerk@stivestowncouncil.gov.uk

Subject: Licence application objection, Octagon St Ives

Categories: Yellow Sarah

18 Parkside

St lves

PE27 5QJ

I would like to submit an objection to the licence application for turning the Octagon building in St lves into a
bar/cafe.

My objection is primarily related to the potential increase in drunkenness and increase in crime. | live on Warner's
Park and we regularly have had physical damage done to our property during the early hours of the morning after
the Music Box has closed. One such event we lost a complete window frame after a concrete slab was thrown at the

window.

The addition of another drinking places, which could easily evolve into a night club venue, if not already planned as
such, would probably result in a further trail of possible drunks migrating across the park after closing time.

Please keep me informed of all future developments of this application.

Roberto Zanconato
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